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BOARD OF DIRECTORS COMMUNICATION 
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Subject: 
 
An ordinance to dispense 
with competitive bids; to 
extend the existing 
Curbside Recycling 
Contract with Waste 
Management of Arkansas  
 
 

Action Required: 
 

 √ Ordinance 
Resolution 

 

Approved By:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bruce T. Moore 
City Manager 

   
SYNOPSIS To authorize the City Manager to enter into a two (2)-year 

extension to the existing contract with Waste Management of 
Arkansas to provide for Curbside Recycling for approximately 
59,000 residential Solid Waste Customers. 
 

FISCAL IMPACT Funds for this contract are allocated in the Solid Waste 
Collections Contracts Account No. 603110-63390.  The 
contract cost per residential customer will be $4.14 per month 
through March 31, 2020, and $4.29 per month from April 1, 
2020, through the end of the contract extension, March 31, 
2021. 
 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the ordinance.   
       

BACKGROUND In 2012, the City entered into an agreement with the Pulaski 
County Regional Solid Waste Management District 
(PSRWMD), contracting with Waste Management of 
Arkansas to provide for Single-Stream Curbside Recycling for 
all Solid Waste customers.  The existing contract began in 
April 2012 and was for a period of seven (7) years.   

 


